

625 Center Street | Oregon City OR 97045 Ph (503) 657-0891 | Fax (503) 657-7892

## 1. TAC INTERVIEWS

The Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) Special Meeting of **Tuesday, February 21, 2017**, was called to order by Vice-Chair Mackenroth at approximately 7:33 PM in the Commission Chambers at Oregon City Hall, 625 Center Street, Oregon City, Oregon.

Members present included Henry Mackenroth, Gary Johnson, Thomas Batty, John Anderson, and Bob Mahoney. Jonathan David was excused. Bob La Salle and Cedomir Jesic were excused from the meeting since they were applicants for consideration and would be interviewed.

Mr. Mahoney moved to recommend that Mayor Holladay reappoint <u>Bob La Salle</u> to fill one (1) vacancy for a Neighborhood Association position with a term expiring 12/31/2019. Mr. Anderson seconded the motion and it was approved unanimously.

Mr. Johnson moved to recommend that Mayor Holladay reappoint <u>Cedomir Jesic</u> to fill one (1) vacancy for an at-large position with a term expiring 12/31/2019. Mr. Anderson seconded the motion and it was approved unanimously.

The TAC was asked to submit two nominees to fill the last vacancy for a Neighborhood Association position with a term expiring 12/31/2019. Paul Edgar was selected with a motion by Mr. Mahoney which was seconded by Mr. Johnson. The other name selected by vote was for Edward Lyman.

## 2. ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at approximately 9:08 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Oreskovich Administrative Assistant